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Dear Waltrip Parents and Community, 

This is Waltrip Principal Michael Niggli with a few announcements. Please know that the entire Waltrip 

High School staff is concerned about their students and families, and on behalf of the staff we hope that 

everyone is safe and adhering to current healthcare guidelines.  

Please remember that students need to be on campus daily at 8:20 am so that they can be in class and 

seated when the bell rings for first period to begin at 8:30 am.  If your child missies a day of school for 

any reason at all, please be sure to supply a note for the absence. All excuse notes should be delivered 

to Ms. Guidry in the main office.  

Our campus technicians, Mr. Gerhard and Mr. Gomez, continue to offer technical assistance to students 

throughout the day. They can easily be reached at cgerhar1@houstonisd.org or 

Harold.Gomez@houstonisd.org, respectively. 

It has been a thrill to recognize our hard-working students at recent honor roll celebrations at each 

grade level. Parent support is critical t student success, and we thank all of the parents out there who 

are supporting their students on a daily basis with their academics and other needs!  

Please keep in mind two valuable resources at your fingertips: The Waltrip College Center and Waltrip 

Wraparound Services. In the College Center it’s Mr. Weltin tweltin@houstonisd.org, Ms. Brooks 

cynthia.brooks@houstonisd.org, and Ms. Rios lady.rios@houstonisd.org who are all here to help you 

with any college application or financial aid application needs. For all the non-academic needs, our 

Wraparound Services Specialist is Ms. Narvaez ana.narvaez@houstonisd.org. 

As a reminder, masks are required at school. Students are doing a wonderful job of adhering to this 

safety requirement and we appreciate that!   

Please be sure you continue to visit out school website for the latest school updates. Thank you. 

Michael Niggli, Principal 
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